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Midwest Food Bank is pleased to announce a new corporate staff employee, effective April 16, 2019. Dana 

Williamsen has been chosen as Accounting Director of Midwest Food Bank. As Accounting Director, she is 
responsible for the oversight of corporate as well as divisional accounting procedures and processes. 

  
“At every juncture in its history, Midwest Food Bank has been fortunate to find the right individual to help us 
fulfill our mission,” says Mike Meece, Human Resources Director for MFB.  “We feel blessed to have found 

Dana, who brings exceptional skill and dedication to the work of serving others.” 
 
"Since being affected by the Washington, IL, tornado, I have felt a strong desire to be a part of something that 

provided relief," says Dana. "Working at Midwest Food Bank gives me the opportunity to be a part of a 
mission that provides for those in need." 

  
Midwest Food Bank has ten locations, eight in the United States, and one each in East Africa and Haiti. Its 
mission is to share the love of Christ, by alleviating hunger and malnutrition locally and throughout the world 

and providing disaster relief; all without discrimination.   
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